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SCHOOL CHAPLAIN’S PRAYER 

Dear Jesus  

Help us to be strong like St John the Baptist.  

Let us show love, peace and kindness to all.  

Encourage us to be the best that we can be and always show your love.  

Amen 

 

HOME LEARNING  

Thank you to the following children for impressing their teachers with great home learning. 

Please send any examples of work to your class teacher or admin and we can share your 

fantastic achievements. The work can also be found on our website under ‘Home Learning 

Gallery’. 

 

 

   Sonny’s Number Sequencing   Michalina’s Paw Patrol characters 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            Riley’s Kindness Poster      Jensen’s Paying it Forward symbol 

http://www.st-johns-dartmouth.devon.sch.uk/


 

            Luke’s Nightingale Poster     Luke’s train 

This was sent to the London Nightingale Hospital     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Model Gardens! 
 

SCHOOL DINNERS 

Don’t forget that when your child moves to Year 3 in September you will have to start paying 

for school dinners.  

 

SCHOOL RE-OPENING 

We welcome back all children on Monday 7th September, more details will follow. We look 

forward to seeing you all. 


